
   
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Thursday, November 30, 2017 

Day 5 
 

CLUBS and ACTIVITIES: 
 
Attention Students!  When you board your bus in the afternoon to leave school, you must keep the windows 
up while the bus is on campus. Students who put their window down and yell to other students or reach out 
to shake hands will be subject to discipline. 
 
To get into the holiday spirit, the students of the Middle School will be “Decking the Halls” to spread some 
cheer.  As families begin to start decorating their own homes, we are asking for any decorations you may find 
you no longer have a use for.  Items of interest include, but are not limited to: lights, hangers for making 
wreaths, white garbage bags for making wreaths, unused wrapping paper, unused tissue paper, window paint, 
silk flowers, holiday decorations (such as Christmas trees, stars, ornaments, etc.), and construction paper (or 
other types of paper). 
 
Please know that any items donated will not be returned.  We plan to use these for future years.  
Items will be collected in the Activity Office from Tuesday, November 28th – Monday, December 4th as 
students will be decorating the week of December 4th. 
 
Thank you in advance for helping our school get into the holiday spirit! 
 
ATTENTION STUDENTS – LOST AND FOUND ITEMS NEED TO BE CHECKED- Any item not claimed within the 
next couple of days will be donated to the Veterans. 
 

**************** 

THURSDAY, November 30, 2017 
Weightlifting and Conditioning Club will meet on Thursday from 2:55-4:10. 
 
Full Cast Musical Rehearsal from 3 to 4 pm. 

**************** 
FRIDAY, December 1, 2017 
Weightlifting and Conditioning Club will meet on Friday from 2:55-4:10. 

**************** 
GUIDANCE/ATTENDANCE:   
 
STUDENT EXCUSES:  Students should report to homeroom and advise their teacher that they have an absence 
excuse.  After taking attendance, teachers will send students along with their note to the 
Guidance/Attendance Office, where they will hand in their note. 
 
EARLY DISMISSALS:  Students should report to homeroom and advise their teacher that they have an Early 
Dismissal.  After taking attendance, teachers will send students along with their note to the 
Guidance/Attendance Office.  Students will hand in their note and be asked to sign the Early Dismissal sheet 
and be given a green Early Dismissal pass. 
 
TEACHERS:  Please assist the students with these responsibilities. 


